
Deloitte & Touche Scholarship Program 

 

The Ohio Foundation of Independent Colleges is pleased to announce the renewal of the Deloitte 

& Touche Scholarship Program for students planning to become CPAs.  Current scholars must 

re-apply. Deloitte & Touche is very interested in cultivating relationships with their scholars and 

they will be strongly encouraged to apply and interview for an internship or work-study program 

with Deloitte during their college careers, although these opportunities are not required to receive 

the scholarship.  For a full description of the program and access to the online application, use 

the following link and credentials: 

  

www.ofic.org/smr/deloitte/  

User Name: Deloitte  

Password: dELoitTe08  

DEADLINE: April 30 

 

http://www.ofic.org/smr/deloitte/

